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This Weekend
The annua-l Homecom

ing football game and 
■ dance will be held 
Saturday, October 20.
Every year each

class of LCHS has a 
candidate for Homecom
ing queen. This year 
the school widened 
its ranges and each 
club is also having a 
candidate.
The following girls 

were chosen as candi- 
ates: freshmen, Doro
thy Stoken; sophomore, 
Toby Price; junior , 
-Gail Carnenter; senior 
Shaneen Wollan; LC 
Club, Christine Lenarz 
GAA, Sharon Borup; Pep 
Club, Carol Peltier, 
and Student Council, 
Lorna Johnson.

John Aemisigger, of 
the Ant Flat Ranger 
Station,.lost his.billr

fold last summer when 
he was cruising timber 
in the Wigwam. - His 
billfold contained a 
forest service key and 
all his identification 
papers including his 
driver's license.

Just recently an uni
dentified logge.r bad 
felled- a tree and as 
he was walking along 
the tree, he found the 
billfold and its con
tents intact.
During the winter 

there had been 10 to 
12 feet of snow in the 
Wigwam.
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Has party
Ike Reynolds, Signal 

Maintainer of the 
Great Northern Rail
road*- had a surprise 
party* Monday, October 
1. Mr. Reynolds retir
ed with over 30 years 
of service*
The dinner was held 

at the home of Mr. and

Mrs. Delbert Brown. 
The party consisted of 
railroaders and their 
families. Those 4who 
attended were Mr. and 
Mrs. Jacob Erie, Mr. 
and Mrs. Jack Alavana, 
Mr. and Mrs. Charlie 
Rhodes, Mr. and Mrs. 
John Peterson and Alma, 
Mr. and Mrs. Arnold 
Pluid, Mr. and Mrs. 
Johnu Swing and Mr. 
and Mrs. Lyle Schmer- 
horn.
After dinner they 

played cards and 
watched TV. Later, Mr. 
Swing read a humorous 
poem about a retired 
railroader.

David Patrick got a 
whitetail doe and a 
blaektail buck,Oct. 15.
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